PACE Rulemaking Survey
The EIERA is seeking input on whether State Regulations are needed to clarify the definition of Energy Efficiency Improvement or Renewable Energy Improvement as they relate to Property Assessment Clean Energy (PACE) programs. The PACE Act may be found at Sections 67.2800-67.2835 of the Revised Statutes of Missouri. The definitions are in Section 67.2800.
Please e-mail, fax or mail your response by Wednesday, October 25, 2017 to:
Environmental Improvement and Energy Resources Authority
PO Box 744
Jefferson City, MO 65102
E-mail:  EIERA@eiera.mo.gov
Fax: 573-635-3486                                                                              

Feel free to share this survey with other PACE stakeholders.  The survey and other information may be found at:  www.EIERA.mo.gov 
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1. Do you believe that a State Regulation is needed to clarify the definition of energy efficiency improvement or renewable energy improvement?


2. Why or why not?



3. If so, specifically what needs to be clarified and how would you do it?



4. What problem does the clarification address in Missouri?

5. Are there other ways to address the problem?



6. What information (data, studies, examples, etc.) support the need for the clarification? If possible, please provide copies, citations or links to such information.



7. What is the cost of the clarification to businesses, consumers or others?



8. What is the benefit of the clarification?



9. Is the clarification currently addressed by federal, state or local law, regulation, guidance or ordinance?  If so, please provide citations, links or copies if possible.



10. Additional comments: 
	
